
  City of Powell 614.885.5380 tel 
 47 Hall Street 614.885.5339 fax 
 Powell, Ohio  
 43065.8357 
 

 
PERSONNEL BOARD OF REVIEW 

MEETING MINUTES 
February 7, 2017 

5:00 P.M. 
Village Green, 47 Hall Street 

 
 

Attendance:  Sandi Crnko, Jeffrey Gardiner, Steve Hrytzik, Debra Miller, Karen J. Mitchell, 
Steve Lutz and Gary Vest. 
 
 
 

1. CALL TO ORDER/ROLL CALL 
 
2. CERTIFY BUILDING DEPARTMENT PERMIT TECHNICIAN TESTING RESULTS AND ESTABLISH 

ELIGIBILITY LIST 
 

3. The Board was informed that the City had conducted a civil service examination for an 
open position of Building Permit Technician and provided the Board with a copy of the 
examination results.   Interviews were conducted with the top 7 candidates and the Board 
was asked to approve the testing results. 
 

 Having no questions the Board voted 2-0 to certify the testing results. 
 

4. PROPOSED RULES REVISION 
 
Deputy Chief Hrytzik presented some proposed changes into the Examination Procedure 
to allow police officers to obtain additional credit for a college degree, certification 
and/or military experience.  No combined credit amounts could exceed 20 percent.   
 
The Board voted 2-0 to change the revise the rules as proposed. 
 

5. ADJOURNMENT 
 

Having no further business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 5:15 
p.m. 


